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Property Owners Association Airstrip Committee

Annual Report – 2008-9
The Sugar Springs Airstrip Committee was formed August 16, 2003.  Our goals for 2008-9 were to enforce rules that comply with airstrip safety. 

For the second year we satisfied all the State aeronautic commission’s inspections for a licensed basic utility airport.  Dick Sager is our airport manager.
Each year we review our “guidelines and rules for using the airstrip” and update our long range plan.
Accomplishments

· We have an updated Bulletin Board at the airstrip with information about Sugar Spring’s amenities including the menu from the Hearth and information on the Golf Course. We have names and phone numbers posted for pilots to call for further information or to obtain a ride to the Hearth or golf course.
· The Airport Manager is now mowing the airstrip instead of Sugar Springs employees.
· There is an area leveled for aircraft parking.
Plans for 2009

· As soon as building and grounds has the time, we will have a small roof over the bulletin board so we can add a brochure holder to provide additional information for pilots. We will also provide a log sheet for pilots who land to sign in. This roof will protect the information posted from the weather.

· We are holding a fly-in with breakfast provided at the Hearth. Pilots will be shuttled to and from the airstrip and Hearth. Re-Max is providing a hot air balloon and will be raffling rides.

· Pilots will be assisting with the 4th of July celebration in Sugar Springs and will be taking aerial photos of the Boat Parade in August. 
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Respectfully submitted,

 

Judi Purdy, Secretary
